
Clerk’s Notice 

 

New Subscription Service for Opinions, News & Announcements, and Job Postings  

 

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio has activated a new subscription 
service for News & Announcements, Job Postings, and Opinions.  The subscription service sends 
immediate messages to recipients (via email or text) as updates are posted, thus eliminating the 
need to access the court website for this information.   
 
The subscription service is managed by the U.S. Courts’ GovDelivery notification system and 
can be accessed by clicking on the link below: 
 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USFEDCOURTS/subscriber/new?qsp=USFEDCOURT
S_200 
 
 
Josiah C. Sell, Clerk of Court 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 
 

Date of Issuance: February 19, 2020 


